
 

 

 
 

TOWN OF NEW DURHAM 

PLANNING BOARD 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

SITE WALK 

THURSDAY JUNE16, 2022 @ 6:00 PM 

OLD BAY ROAD 

MAP 256 LOT 13 

DON & VICKIE BLACKDEN 
   

You are hereby notified a site walk will be held by the New Durham Planning 

Board on Thursday, June 16, 2022 at 6:00 PM. The site walk is regarding an 

application submitted by Don and Vickie Blackden, for a planned subdivision.  

The property in question is located at Old Bay Road, Map 256 Lot 13. 

 

 

Posted 6/9/2022 

 

 

 
 


